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In the belief that interest fuels the desire to learn, our school aims to provide a motivating and 

encouraging learning atmosphere for students. Let us browse through some of the joyful learning 

moments at school. 

Small group learning trains students to 

speak Chinese with confidence. 

Since students from non-Chinese 

background may not feel familiar with the 

Chinese culture, we have organized a series 

of hands-on activities to encourage cultural 

exchange. From papermaking and clay pot 

sculpting in Chinese class to the sketching 

workshop during Visual Arts lesson, 

students can experience the Chinese 

culture in a relaxing environment and 

therefore, boost their sense of belonging. 

To cater for learners’ diversity,  

students are studying in small 

groups for Chinese subject. This 

setting allows for a  better teacher-

student ratio so that more frequent 

discussions and presentations to 

practise spoken Chinese are made 

possible.  



In February, our school hosted an array 

of Chinese New Year activities to create a 

New Year vibe. Students were exposed to 

traditional culture through making sweet 

dumplings, writing red couplets and 

sampling traditional New Year food etc. 

Fun is in the air! 

Apart from academics, the school values students’ 
performance in extra-curricular activities. One of 
the major events of the year is inter-class sports 
competitions. Demonstrating enormous passion and 
great sportsmanship, our students surely can grow 
and glow in all aspects in the future.  

The champion and 1st runner-up of 
the inter-class football  competition 

Snap shots from inter-class football and volleyball 
competition. The matches are extremely competitive!  

Let’s make some sweet dumplings! 

Lunar New Year week is filled with 

food and laughter. 
Kung Hey Fat Choy! 

Valentine’s carnival! 


